
 
 
Pre-Retirement Planning for Teaching Staff 
 
Why should you take this programme?  
 
To explore what retirement will mean to you, what options you may have and 
what choices you may like to make. 
 
For some people the transition into retirement, or semi-retirement, will be a 
welcome change and present few problems; for others it will mean a totally 
new way of life, particularly for those who have not been able to prepare. 
 
Programme Content 
 
� Explanation of the Teachers Pension Scheme 
� State retirement pension eligibility 
� Planning for the future 
� Making sense of investment options and where to get financial advice 
� Opportunities to help in the voluntary sector 
� Making the most of your retirement 
� Why write a will 
� Health and fitness 
� Guest speakers and opportunity to ask questions 
� Each course member has a copy of the Good non-Retirement Guide to 

take away 
 
Who is it for? 
 
Any teaching staff considering retiring in the next eighteen months. 
 
Dates & Times 
 
Course times:  9.30 – 4.30 (two day course) 
Course Dates:  28 & 29 July 2008  
Venue:  CTD, County Hall Annexe, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2UE 
 
Cost:  £300 per delegate to include all course costs and a copy of the Good 
Non Retirement Guide 
 
To Book:  e-mail:  ctdtraining@norfolk.gov.uk 
       Phone: 01603 223414 
 
The Pre-Retirement Planning course is a well established popular 
programme.  This additional date has been added to provide a session 
specifically for teaching staff. 
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